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Web: www.fulwelljunior.co.uk
E-Mail : Fulwell.junior@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Peter Speck

Chair of Governors: Mr Ben Young   

______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
8th June 2022
Festival of Flight
Dear Parent/Carers,

Whilst the Sunderland Airshow has sadly once again been cancelled, we at Fulwell will be taking off with our very own ‘Festival of Flight’. These plans will include a day dedicated to celebrating and recognising the wonderful work the children have done over the year as part of our ‘Take Flight’ project alongside an opportunity to open our doors once again to the community. 

Our ‘Festival of Flight’ will take place on Wednesday 13th July between 1-5pm.

The afternoon will include:

· Bird of Prey flying displays 

· Official opening of our ‘Aspirations Gallery’

· Kite Making & Flying

· Drone display & demonstration 

· Bird modelling (a collaborative ‘Fulwell Flock’ project)

· Opportunities to view our spectacular Turner Prize nominee Engine sculptures 

· Traditional summer fair stalls etc.

We are hoping to outsource the catering (tea, coffee, snacks, ice creams) for this event. If you have your own catering business and are interested in setting up a stall/van in the school grounds, we would love to hear from you. 

We are also offering the opportunity to any small businesses who would like to have a stall to sell or promote their products to get in touch. 

If you have any queries or would like to express an interest email: carly.haswell@schools.sunderland.gov.uk
Please note if you are interested, the deadline for submission is Wednesday 22nd June. We will confirm selected businesses by midday Monday 27th June.

Further details about the festival in general will be communicated in the next few weeks.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Humphries & Mrs Haswell
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